
GREATER GADSDEN HOMEBUILDERS ASSOCIATION 

www.GGHBA.com 

President: Bobby Dale Welch 

V President: Heath McDaniel 

Secretary:  Joyce Roberson 

Treasurer:  Tim Reid 

Executive Officer:  Debbie Thompson 
 

NEXT MEETING: TUESDAY  •  October 8, 2019  6:00 PM 

SPEAKER:  Kristy Causey, Rainbow City Humane Society 
LOCATION: TOP OF THE RIVER, GADSDEN, AL 

 
 

 

 

 

• UPCOMING EVENTS • 

Election of Officers for 2020 will be held at the November meeting.  All 

officers are up for re-election except Terry Parris, director.  Bobby Dale Welch 

will be stepping down as President but will remain on the Board as Past 

President.   

 

If anyone would like to be considered to be on the GGHBA Board, please 

contact Debbie at debbiethompson108@gmail.com. 
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